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NOTE TO HLE

September 15, 2005

I telephoned Mr. Stephenson to inform him that the Review Board may soon send him a
letter requesting certain details about the proposed developments. 1 also said that the
public registries for the preliminary screenings and past EAs will be incorporated into the
public registry for the Consolidated Goldwin and Sidon EAs. I also said that existing
information on the record may allow the Review Board to modify its Workplan for this
EA as it feels is appropriate.

Mr. Stephenson protested about the two developments being called up for EA, and said
he is considering suggesting to both companies that they pursue opportunities elsewhere.
I suggested that complaints are best put in writing to the Board.

Alan Ehrlich
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer
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